EX81.

FALKIRK COMMUNITY JUSTICE DRAFT TRANSITION PLAN

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Children’s Services detailing the
Community Planning Partnership’s requirement to produce a Community Justice Plan
to the Scottish Government by 31 January 2016, and attaching as an appendix, the
Falkirk Community Justice draft Transition Plan for consideration.

At present, the Community Justice Bill is before Parliament and includes the abolition
of the role and function of the Community Justice Authority for Fife and Forth Valley.
The Bill sets out the responsibilities to be undertaken by the Community Planning
process within Council areas from 1 April 2017.

The Community Planning Partnership’s draft Transition Plan sets out the proposed
governance arrangements for Falkirk Community Justice during the “shadow” year
2016/17.

Decision

The Executive endorsed the draft Transition Plan for submission to the
Community Planning Partnership for its approval.



